
      Next Week’s Program                    This Week’s Program 

 

Ed Harrison                    
Memorial 

Golf Scramble 

Financial Support for: 

  Meetings:  2nd and 4th Wednesdays, 11:45am                                                                                   
Old National Bank Building, Downtown; Blue and Gold Room   

Mail Club at:   P.O. Box 15905, Evansville, Indiana 47716 - 0905 
www.evansvilledowntownoptimist.org 

Evansville Downtown Charitable Foundation, Inc.  

           

 
"Achieving Our Goals” 

Our Vice Prez. Rich Hawley was back at the helm again this week in front of a nice crowd of 
Downtown Optimists!  Dan Phillips led us in the invocation, Mr. Hawley led us in the pledge 
and creed.  We had one guest today, Liesl Deisch, she is the Ivy Tech Program Developer,  
hopefully she will come back and visit again soon! 
 

Paul received his button today, thanks for coming on board Paul! 
 
Returnees for the day included Bob Shetler, Josh Paulson, Tim 
Diescher, Paul and probably some others I missed. 
 
Sunshine Report-Gary reported everyone is doing okay! 
 
Sarge Josh Paulson was back today and received conscious money from Colleen, Sally, Gary, 
Ken, Tim, Doc, Dan and Ron.  Ann Pendley had her name pulled for the half-pot, but she wasn’t 
there, so the pot continues to grow.  Trivia questions them for the day had to do with the planets 
in our universe.  The smallest planet is Venus and largest planet is Jupiter, also we currently 
have 8 planets in the Universe.  Buddy prizes went to Colleen and Bob, great job!! 
 

Our speaker today was Mr. Joe Schalasky from Seton Harvest.  Joe is the 
Farm Manager at    Seton Harvest which was started in 2006 and located 
at 9400 New Harmony Road, Evansville, IN. Seton Harvest is a ministry 
of the Daughters of Charity that uses their 10 acres of ground in a just and 
environmentally conscious way by sharing locally grown food with share-
holders and donating 25% of the produce to charities each year.  Seton 
Harvest averages 150 shareholders each year, they grow 50-60 different 
vegetables each year. The season lasts 26 
weeks and the crops are organic. Each year 
they provide educational field days to over 

800 children.  The cost to purchase a share is $675 for a full share or 
$475 for a partial share.  Seton Harvest is a non-profit organization 
and is owned by the Daughters of Charity. 
 

Hope to see you at the next meeting on March 13th! Call your buddy! 
Dan Phillips 

March 13th —TBA March 27th —TBA 

“Optimist OPTICS” 

Michael Burk - President 

Optimist Club of Evansville - Downtown  



Ed Harrison                    
Memorial 

Golf Scramble 

Financial Support for: 

  Meetings:  2nd and 4th Wednesdays, 11:45am                                                                                   
Old National Bank Building, Downtown; Blue and Gold Room   

Mail Club at:   P.O. Box 15905, Evansville, Indiana 47716 - 0905 
www.evansvilledowntownoptimist.org 

Evansville Downtown Charitable Foundation, Inc.  

           

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

“Optimist OPTICS” - continued 


